
I URGE  ALL REPRESENTATIVES NOT TO SUPPORT THIS EGREGIOUS GUN BILL HB 4145. THIS IS WRONG 
LEGISLATION TO MAKE OREGONIANS LOSE ALL OUR GUN RIGHTS THAT OUR FOREFATHERS FOUGHT 
FOR. WHY IS THE GOVERNOR SO OPPOSED TO  THE 2ND AMENDMENT RIGHTS OF THE 
PEOPLE.  GOVERNOR YOUR WRONG REQUESTING THIS HR 4145 AND I DO NOT SUPPORT YOU IN IT’S 
PASSAGE. 
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